
Customer notice

The Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
approved our request to implement a new 
My Renewable Energy Credits (My RECs) 
Rider. This voluntary rider helps customers 
with over 20 kilowatts of demand meet 
sustainability and other business goals. 

We’ll retire RECs on behalf of subscribers 
based on their annual kilowatt-hour (kWh) 
use. Customers will have the option to 
participate in this program in amounts equal 
to 50 percent, 75 percent, or 100 percent of 
their electric use at per kWh charges.

We’ve updated the following Rate Schedules, 
which are available at otpco.com/pricing, to 
reflect the addition of this new rider.

1.	 MN Index

2.	 MN 13.00 Mandatory Riders – 
Applicability Matrix

3.	 MN 14.00 Voluntary Riders – 
Availability Matrix

4.	 New MN 14.13 Reserved for Future Use

5.	 New MN 14.14 My Renewable Energy 
Credits (My RECs) Rider
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For more information,  
contact Customer Service  

at 800-257-4044  
or visit otpco.com.


